

## OFFICE OF THE MAYOR . CITY OF SEATTLE

WES UHLMAN MAYOR

September 9, 1971

Mr. Robert Cozetti 801 West Barrett Seattle, Washington 98119

Dear Mr. Cozetti:

May I take this opportunity, on behalf of the people of Seattle, to thank you for the hours of help and participation you gave to FESTIVAL'71 at the Seattle Center.

It is my personal hope and commitment that this will be an ongoing event with a goal of becoming a festival of national stature during 1976 and the nation's celebration of the Bicentennial. I would also hope that the yearly festival will keep a position of "something for everyone" -- while always improving on quality and quantity.

Enclosed is a survey card, which I ask that you fill out and return at your earliest convenience. Through your professional comments, pro or con, the Seattle Center Department and the producers of Festival '72 will be able to work toward a more meaningful event.

Uhlman

Sincerely yours,

Wes Uhlman

Mayor

WU: jfh